Police Services Centre in Tai Kwun
will be 1n service soon

The Police Services Centre, Central District, will be in service at 7am
on May 29 (Tuesday), at Shop 01-LG 205, LG2/F, Block 1, Tai Kwun, 10
Hollywood Road, Central.

The existing centre at G/F, 149 Queen’s Road Central, will be closed at
7am on the same day.

The new centre will continue to provide services like receiving reports
and handling public requests for assistance. It will open daily from 5am to
2am the following day.

For enquiries, please call 3661 1602 or fax to 2543 9612.
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